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RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10184 

 

I refer to your email dated 23 September 2019 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act from Canterbury DHB.  

 

 Any documentation regarding the cost implications of the CREST proposal.  

 

With regards to the contracts between Canterbury DHB and the NGO providers who provide the CREST 

service there is no cost implications at this point in time. The current contracts are in place until 31st 

March 2020. 

 

The CREST review process is an ongoing process which is currently at the consultation stage with 

feedback still being sought and considered.  While not documented or costed separately there are some 

operational costs associated with providing external and internal support for this CREST consultation 

process. Once decisions have been made there may be additional costs as we work though the 

redeployment process for any employee affected by the review outcomes.  Costs of paying either 

severance or enhanced early retirement will be minimised as we will be working to redeploy as many of 

the CREST team as possible. 

 

  We do not hold any ‘documentation’ regarding the cost implications of the CREST proposal. 
 

 Communication to and from, CDHB and the providers regarding the CDHBs intentions for the 

CREST service.   

 

Please find the attached as Appendix 1 communication between Canterbury DHB and our NGO 

providers regarding the CREST service. 

 

Please note: The Minutes included in this correspondence/communication relate to several different 

services and are not specifically related to CREST.   
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We have redacted information we consider to be ‘Out of Scope’ of your request. And we have also 

redacted information under section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act “…to protect the privacy of 

natural persons, including those deceased”. 
 

You may, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act, seek a review of our decision to withhold 

information by the Ombudsman.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz; or Freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 

Canterbury DHB website after your receipt of this response.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Gullery 

Executive Director 

Planning, Funding & Decision Support 

 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/
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